

The Stitch Line



Evening Star Quilters Guild

Belvidere, NJ



Guild Officers:

Nancy Geiger – President 908.963.9675 (cell)

Dawn Kaniper – Vice President

610.252.8592

Carol Smith - Secretary

Cindy Smith – Treasurer 908.310.2466

Donna Caldwell - Historian

Upcoming Events:

- March 8– Bonnie McCaffery – Kaleidoscope Quilts
- April 5 Quilt Show meeting.
- April 12 Eleanor Levie
- May 10 Cheryl Almgren Taylor
- May 14 Cheryl Almgren Taylor – Home for the Holidays workshop.

A note from the President...

Spring is only 20 days away!

It's very hard to believe the New Year is already 2 months down. This has been a very long, snowy winter and has made all of us quilters very anxious about new projects. I'm sure the welcoming of spring will be a time to become greatly inspired!



We had a great meeting with Meg Cox last month. The trip to the Red & White Quilt show in NYC on March 26 should be a wonderful experience! Thank you to our guild for the bus!

Mystery Quilt 2011 was a blast! Thank you Lucy and Marlene...a fantastic time was had by all \odot

Sharon Kubich has planned some upcoming retreats – please see her for details and registering!

An exciting year is ahead with Hanky Challenge, Mystery BOM and of course, Harvest of Quilts 2011. It will be here before we know it~~

Yours in Quilting, Nancy Caryl Geiger

Bonnie McCaffery Kaleidoscope Quilts March 8

Bonnie McCaffery presents "Kaleidoscopes and the Many Possibilities"

Kaleidoscopes are fascinating. It's only natural that they are translated into quilts. In this slide lecture we'll see the many possibilities for kaleidoscope quilts as well as the techniques and design tips to create them.

A gentle reminder: Please mute your cell phones at the start of our monthly meetings ~~ Thanks ☺





Guild News

Financial Report

Beginning cash balance - November, 2010 - \$8842.36 Ending cash balance - Feb, 2011 - 9133.66

Monthly financial reports are on our website. If you have any questions regarding the financial report contact Cindy Smith at 908.362.8598 or cascpa@nac.net

Board Meetings

6-9 pm, 1st Tuesday of each quarter at Belvidere High School Library

Sept 7, 2010
Dec 7, 2010
March 1, 2011
June 7, 2011

What to bring in March....

- A friend, sister, mom, cousin, aunt...
- If you cannot sell your raffle tickets, please return to Lelane Hoose ASAP
- Refreshments for March if you signed up
- Show and Tell

Upcoming Meetings...

March 8: Bonnie McCaffery April 12: Eleanor Levie May 10: Cheryl Almgren Taylor* June: Closing Meeting

*Workshop to follow

April 5: Harvest of Quilts show meeting

March Hospitality

Baked Item – Nancy Geiger, Carol Smith, Sharon Kubich, Trudy Frey

Beverage – Barbara Campbell, Sharon Kubich, Sharon Roehrig, Wendy Hujsa



Happy Birthday!

Minerva Kennedy – 2/4

Ilona Szetela – 2/12

Kim Jo Edelheiser – 2/16

Marina Luksza – 2/17

Kitty Zaccaro – 2/17

Nellierae Clark-Huffman – 2/28

Janet Kemeytian – 2/

Pat Johnson – 3/2

Solvai Sanchez - 3/4

Doreen Lysebo – 3/5

Elvira Waskiewicz – 3/8

Judy Leston – 3/14

Susan Durea – 3/19

Peggy Schaedel - 3/27

Bonnie Eamigh – 3/



Articles of interest or committee reports for the newsletter are welcome and appreciated. Please have any information to Nancy Geiger (jurziegurl48@yahoo.com or 908.963.9675) by the 15th of each month. Thank you.





Did you know... ©

Nancy Geiger makes Victory Junction Camp Teddy Bears ~ all ready to ship!!



Nice to share what special activities **YOU** do...let me know for the upcoming news letters!

Guild Committees 2010-11

Block of the Month: Angie Lemasters and Lucy Kise

Challenge: Cindy Smith

Hospitality: Sue DeCamp & May Dudding

New Member Liaison: Judy Zeitler

Newsletter: Nancy Geiger **Programs:** Dawn Kaniper

Quilts of Love: Debra Dockendorf, Nancy Murphy & Pam Willever **2011 Raffle Quilt:** Marlene Marlowe. Leana McCutcheon, Kim Jo

Edelheiser

Sunshine: Sharon Roehrig
Ways & Means: Irene Compton

Saturday Stitchers

Patty Kristoff announced at the Mystery Quilt workshop, due to a busy month of March, Saturday Stitchers may resume in April.

Will keep you posted!



Joanne Kozlowsky is recovering from a herniated disc...sending Sunshine her way!

Sharon Roehrig needs your help. If you know of a member that needs a little sunshine from the guild, please inform Sharon at 908-454-5804 or katznquiltz@earthlink.net.







Our Hanky Panky should be well underway June is only 4 months away!

\$\$\$\$ Ways and Means **\$\$\$\$**

There were lots of prizes and loads of fun at our meeting last month!

Don't forget to purchase your tickets from Irene before every meeting!

Block of the Month

Angie and Lucy have arranged a mystery quilt "STEP" of the month. The cost is \$5.00 to participate. Step 5 was distributed last month.



AWESOME "Mystery Quilt" workshop!! Thanks Lucy and Marlene!

RAFFLE QUILT 2011

If you are having difficulty selling your raffle tickets, please return them to Lelane Hoose ASAP.

THANKS!





Feel free to post your craft business here!

Find us on Facebook!



Evening Star Quilter's Guild - Belvidere, NJ





Heavenly Creations for Home & Office





We're on the Web!

See us at:

www.esqg.com

Azie 'n Jackie

Longarm Machine Quilting

Custom – Traditional Bedspreads

29 Alden Street, Milford, NJ 908 709-9700 - 908 996-3062

www.aziesquilting.com



io years quilting, sewing & design experience

Long-arm quifting Custom embroidery Custom Quift Racks

kitysquiting@acl.com

Evening Star Quilters Guild

P.O. Box 253 Belvidere, NJ 07823